
Haybrook
Parent
Co�ee
Mornings

Please come and join us for cake and coffee and the opportunity
to chat with other parents (little children welcome)

6TH AND  13TH

MARCH
9:30-11:00AM

Our co�ee mornings o�er a supportive and friendly 
environment for parents/carers of Special Education 

Needs or Disabilities (SEND) students

We have the Speech and Language Therapist, Lisa Sharp and our 
Specialist Teacher of Language and Communication, Genevieve 

Osborne-James attending these two co�ee mornings to answer any 
questions you may have about speech and language needs and its

 impact on learning and behaviour.

We very much hope you can join us and are looking forward to meeting you,
please come to Haybrook College main reception.


